
DIVISION OF FIRE

FREE SMOKE 
DETECTOR 

INSPECTION AND 
INSTALLATION

in partnership with the 
American Red Cross

Nothing is more important than the safety of you and your family. 
That’s why the Westerville Division of Fire has partnered with the 
American Red Cross to offer free smoke detector installations for 

Westerville and Blendon Township families. 

If you need a smoke detector, call us today. There is no charge, and 
a WFD team member will install a brand new detector in your home. 

Remember: Smoke detectors older than 10 years old are outdated. 
Replace or call today!

(614) 901-6600
www.westerville.org/fire

Station 111
400 W. Main Street

Station 112
727 E. Schrock Road

Station 113
355 N. Spring Road

Emergency
9-1-1 
Non-emergency 
(614) 901-6600


